
From: Luxury Mini Coaches
To: pointtopoint
Subject: point to point
Date: Tuesday, 2 May 2017 3:42:04 PM

Dear Sir / Madam
                I operate a mini bus company and have a vehicle under 12 seats, I am still unsure
by your proposal! Are you looking for suggestions from experienced people within the
industry? OR are you going to destroy this industry like they did with the Hire Cars and
Taxis with the introduction of Uber.
The small businesses that have vehicles under 12 seats, have a market for this size vehicle,
"example" the corporate companies that use our services need us to get them to their
offices, meetings, functions, corporate events BECAUSE, we can use bus and transit lanes,
and it is a convenience to them. As you know travel times in Sydney are getting worse by
the day, you take this away from us and we may as well close our doors. 

Please consider the small business
Many thanks
Kind regards
Joe Casale
Luxury Mini Coaches Pty Ltd
Ph:    1300 963 639
Mob: 

E: info@luxuryminicoaches.com.au
W: www.luxuryminicoaches.com.au
https://www.facebook.com/Luxury-Mini-Coaches-1489079867995025/
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